After Cremation

Your Instructions

Whilst making the Funeral Arrangements for your loved one, your Funeral Director will have asked you to make a decision about what will happen to the ashes after the funeral service. We appreciate this decision can be very difficult but we are here to assist you if you require our support.

Please complete this form to give us your final instructions for the ashes of your loved one or to request further information about memorials by ticking the appropriate box overleaf.



Mintlyn Crematorium

Lynn Road | Bawsey | King's Lynn | Norfolk | PE32 1HB T: 01553 630533 | E: mintlyn@west-norfolk.gov.uk





Name of the deceased:
Date of cremation:
Cremation No:
Option A:
I wish for the ashes to be scattered within the Gardens of Remembrance without a memorial and I do* / do not* wish to be present. I understand there will be a charge to be present and will contact Mintlyn Crematorium to make an appointment.
If the ashes are to be laid to rest with another who has already been scattered or buried here at Mintlyn Crematorium, please provide details:
Name of previous deceased:
Cremation No:
Location of laying to rest:
Option B:
Please continue to care for the ashes at Mintlyn Crematorium and send me memorial information.
Option C:
Please continue to care for the ashes at Mintlyn Crematorium whilst I make a decision – I understand Mintlyn will make regular contact with me whilst the ashes are being looked after.
Option D:
Ashes to be collected by:
(Please contact Mintlyn Crematorium to confirm a collection appointment.)
Your name (Mr / Mrs / Miss / Ms / Other):
Address:
Postcode:
Telephone:
Email:
Signature: Date:

GDPR statement

The Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk will use the information you have provided on this form for cremation administration purposes and to give you information about memorials. You have the right to see the information held about you and to have any inaccuracies corrected. For further information about the way we handle your data please visit: west-norfolk.gov.uk/dataprotection.